Permanent Mission of the Arab Republic Of Egypt to the United Nations



البعثة الدائمة لجمهورية مصر العربية لدى الامم المتحدة

304 East 44th Street / New York, NY 10017 Tel: (212) 503-0300 / Fax: (212) 949-5999

CHAN/962/20/MA

14 October 2020

Dew Excellency,

Allow me at the outset to express my sincere appreciation for your continuous efforts in your capacity as the President of ECOSOC.

With reference to your letter dated 28 September 2020 in relation to Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) at the 2021 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development, and the availability for twelve more countries to express their wish to present their VNR at the 2021 HLPF, I have the honor to express the wish of the Government of the Arab Republic of Egypt to present the third Voluntary National Review at the 2021 HLPF.

I look forward to working with Your Excellency in preparing for a successful 2021 meeting of the High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

Mohamed Edrees

Ambassador

Permanent Representative

H.E. Ambassador Munir Akram, President of ECOSOC